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Dear Friends and Colleagues,

Fortuitous circumstances have enabled us to consolidate our participant presentations on Friday, May
11th - hence the admittance fee is reduced to € 25,-- for regular participation.

The registration desk will be open on Thursday, May 10th, 15.00 hours.

Congress Languages: German and English

Dates: May 11th, 2012

Venue: Lecture Hall of the Interfaculty Dept. of Forensic Medicine, University
of Salzburg, Ignaz Harrer Straße 79, A-5020 Salzburg

Participation Fee: Regular admittance: € 25,00
Students: € 15,00

For organizational reasons, participation fees can only be paid in cash at the
congress. We kindly request your understanding.

Contact: Jan Cemper-Kiesslich
c/o CAMAS,  IFFB Gerichtsmedizin, Universität Salzburg,
Ignaz Harrer Straße 79, A-5020 Salzburg
fon: +43-(0)662-8044-3804, fax –3829

mail: archaeometrie@sbg.ac.at
web: http://archaeometrie.sbg.ac.at/

The publications of the series ArchaeoPlus will soon be made available
under http://archaeoplus.sbg.ac.at as well as in published form.

Virtual Poster Gallery

All poster authors are warmly invited to submit their poster as a pdf file to the address listed above. We
will post your poster online on the congress website, see: http://archaeometrie.sbg.ac.at/archiv.html



Protocols and Working Guidelines

Please see: http://archaeometrie.sbg.ac.at/downloads.html
In the download section of our congress website we have provided a platform for working guidelines
for sampling as well as documents and forms related to the taking of samples. In order to adhere to the
guidelines of individual disciplines, institutions and laboratories, we accept documents specific to
individual institutions provided they are accurately labeled. Please submit additional forms in electronic
form to archaeometrie@sbg.ac.at.
All current versions will be provided as an appendix in the published congress proceedings - this bonus
information will appear for the first time in print in ArchaeoPlus Vol. 4!

With kind regards and on behalf of the organizational committee,

Jan Cemper-Kiesslich, Felix Lang, Kurt Schaller, Christian Uhlir,
Michael Unterwurzacher und Doris Knauseder


